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 Prakash Kaneria 

(Director)

COMMNT2014/4803/P 27/08/2014  16:49:00 Dear Sir

I have been made aware of the above planning application and wish to make the following comment.

The external metal staircase at the rear of the building does not serve any meaningful means of fire 

escape from the 2nd and 3rd floor of the property at 1 to 7 Woburn Walk as there is no means of 

escape to the street level from the flat roof space at the first floor level. 

This will be an import consideration for Camden Council in their decision whether or not to allow 

planning consent for change of use if the application requires a safe alternative means of fire escape for 

the residents from the 2nd and 3rd floors of 1 to 7 Woburn Walk.

Yours sincerely

Prakash Kaneria

Director

Guidezone Limited

Guidezone Ltd

Ambassadors 

Bloomsbury Hotel

12 Upper Woburn 

Place

London

WC1H 0HX
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